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JOINT STATEMENT 

HULL CITY COUNCIL AND NHS HULL CLINICAL COMMISSIONING GROUP 

 

Following extensive stakeholder engagement and consultation Hull City Council (Hull CC) 

and NHS Hull Clinical Commissioning Group (CCG) are progressing plans to deliver an 

improved range of short breaks for children with disabilities and their families, including the 

overnight Disability Short Breaks (DSB) offer. Hull CC will be developing a new site over the 

next 18 months to deliver a range of services, including overnight stays. Sunshine House, 

which is commissioned by NHS Hull CCG, will continue to form part of the DSB offer. 

NHS Hull CCG is continuing to explore options for improved integration of community health 

and care services for children, young people and their families. 

Hull CC and NHS Hull CCG are committed to continuing to work closely together with 

children and families on the coproduction of new and redesigned services. 
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Approved by:  

Alison Murphy, Director of Children, Young People and Family Services (Hull CC); and  

Joy Dodson, Director of Integrated Commissioning (NHS Hull CCG). 

 

 


